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MARCH MEETING will be held Sunday, March 14th at 2:00 P.M. in the lower level  

of the Trinity United Methodist Church located at 701 North 20th Street,  

on the hill west of Uintah Gardens Shopping Center, Uintah and 19th Streets.  

Guests are welcome at our regular meetings.  

 

AGENDA  

I. Introduction of Guests and New Members  

II. Secretary's Report  

III. Treasurer's Report  

IV. Old Business  

V. New Business  

VI. March Exhibit Talks  

VII. Intermission Break  

VIII. Presentation of Monthly Exhibit Award  

IX. Door Prize Drawings  

X. Adjournment  

 

 

FEBRUARY MEETING  

Twenty-one members and three guests, Lee K., Phil E. and Terry C. were present  

at our Sunday afternoon meeting.  

The secretary's report as published in the January newsletter was given and accepted.  

The treasurer's report was given and accepted.  

 

FEBRUARY BUSINESS  

A discussion of the Society continuing to provide one third, ($300.00) with the  

Coin Club and CWNA for a scholarship to ANA's summer seminar program was held.  

Ken H. suggested that we continue the scholarship but being subject to a yearly  

review by our treasury funds status at the time. A motion was passed on the subject.  

The three guests in attendance applied and were accepted into Society membership.  

Welcome Lee, Phil and Terry.  

 

FEBRUARY DOOR PRIZE WINNERS  

Recipients of door prizes were; Phil E., Lee K., Gerome W., George M., Glenn P.  

and Chuck M.  

 

FEBRUARY VOLUNTEER PRIZE  

Chuck M. was the winner of the two, (1972 S and 1973 S) blue Ike Dollars.  

 

FEBRUARY AUCTION  



A fourteen lot Auction was held with ten lots selling.  

 

MARCH EXHIBIT TALKS  

All members are welcome to show an item(s) in our March Exhibit Talk Session.  

 

WATCH YOUR CHANGE  

Ruth W. told of receiving a few coins in change after a meal at a local restaurant  

only to be surprised that among the coins was a plastic play money piece!  

 

DAYLIGHT SAVINGS TIME  

Daylight savings time begins on this day, March 14th.  

 

SOCOL FEBRUARY COLLECTABLES SHOW  

Coins, Stamps and Collectibles  

No March Show!  

American Legion Hall  

15 E. Platt at Cascade  

April 24, 2010  

9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.  

FREE parking and $3.00 admission,  

($2.00 for Society and Coin Club members)  

 

COIN SHOW GIVE-AWAY BOX  

We have had a great response by Society and Coin Club members for the donation  

of foreign coins, tokens and other inexpensive collectable pieces to our  

Colorado Springs July Coin Show "Young Numismatist coin give-away box".  

 

EXHIBITS FOR SHOW  

Please start thinking about a numismatic subject for your July Coin Show Exhibit.  

We will have very good numismatic awards for all that participate in Adult and  

Young Numismatist categories.  

Exhibit sign-up forms will be available at this meeting.  

 

WEATHER CONDITIONS  

Once again as we get into questionable weather conditions for our regular meeting  

dates, please use good judgment if you’re not notified of a cancellation. We would  

try to notify all regular members ahead of time but if not, my number is in the  

telephone book!  

 

NEWSLETTERS ON WEBSITE  

NLs have been added to our "coinsinthesprings.com" website and will continue to  

be added there monthly. We have decided to continue individual E mailings to  

all members.  

 



FEBRUARY EXHIBIT TALKS were presented by seven members  

 

1) George M. (King George's) a few of the large coppers of the first three  

King Georges  

2) John H. (Austrian Pieces) five aluminum tokens believed put out by the  

Natex political party  

3) John B. (Elongated Cents) history and a family tie-in to the novelty pieces  

4) Terry C. (Challenge Coins) a variety of Military Challenge and Commander coins  

5) Ken H. (Morocco Money) coins and paper money from a recent trip to the country  

6) Dan U. ('82 Cents) the eight differences of the '82 Lincoln cents  

7) Frank K. (1905 Indian) a thin, smaller Indian cent subjected to an acid  

 

FEBRUARY EXHIBIT AWARD was presented to Terry C.  

 

George Mountford,  

Secretary 


